NOTICE OF APPLICATIONS

1. Request for a Special Use Permit (SUP) to allow a storage building
greater than 144 square feet in a Planned Development (“PD”) District
located at 3210 Seminole Court, bearing a legal description of Lots 6-7,
Block 3, Treasure Hills Country Club Subdivision. Applicant. Ronald
Richardson

2. Request for a Special Use Permit (“SUP”) to allow a storage building
greater than 144 sq. ft. in a General Retail (“GR”) District located at 1521
W. Monroe Avenue, bearing a legal description of Lot 1, Block 3,Duerson
and Hasselmeier Subdivision. Applicant: Gilbert Mendiola c/o Carlos
Mendiola

3. Request for a Special Use Permit (“SUP”) to allow a storage building
greater than 144 sq. ft. in a Residential, Single-Family (“R-1") District
located at 2309 E. Monroe Avenue, bearing a legal description of Lot
3, Block 1, Harlindale Heights Subdivision No. 2. Applicant: Margarita
Gomez

All interested parties wishing to lodge a concern regarding the above
items must respond in writing within 10 days from the date of this notice to
Soledad A. Nufez or Esteefania Hernandez, Planning and Development
Department, 502 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, TX 78550. If a written
objection is received, the applications will follow due process and will
require a public hearing before the Planning and Zoning Commission and
the City Commission to consider the request.




